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Hunter, Donielle

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us

Sent:  Friday, September 11, 2009 3:49 PM
To: Docketing

Subject: Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date: 9/11/2009

Re: Virginia Pfister
8601 Rock Hill Rd NW
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Strasburg, OH 44680

Docketing Case No.:09-0454-TP-ACO

Notes:

Is it possible to lodge a complaint against the sale of Verizon telephone lines to Frontier
Communications online or must there be a letter written ? I am a retired Verizon Network Supervisor
from Tuscarawas County. I do not believe Frontier has the manpower and business power to handie the

size and complexity of the telephony network in Ohio. Also, I have to ask, will I still have insurance
coverage when the sale if final ?

Please docket the attached in the case number above.

9/11/2009
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